
Dear all

Our clucky  chickens are on their way to enjoy a new and happy life in the 
St Margaret’s chicken run! We hope to see them in school at the 
beginning of April. 

To celebrate their arrival we invite all children to enter our FREE poster 
competition. 

Your poster can be as chickeny as you like, the only requirement is that it 
includes ONE NAME for one of our chickens. 

Please put your name, year group and class ON THE BACK of your 
poster, and hand in to the office by THURSDAY 30th MARCH 

On Friday 31st March, one winner from each year group will be 
chosen. Winners will be announced on Friday afternoon and prizes will be 
given!

We have templates if you want to use one, but it is not essential. 

We are so excited for this new project and the opportunities it will bring 
the children over the years. We thank all of our parent community for their 
continued support as without you we would not be able to fund such 
endeavours.  

Thank you all! 

The PTA Team


